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TOWN OF AURORA
COUNCIL REPORT No. IES16-066

SUBJECT: “Honouring Our Veterans” Banner Program

FROM: Ivy Henriksen, Manager of Customer Service and Ilmar Simanovskis,
Director, Infrastructure and Environmental Services

DATE: August 9, 2016

RECOMMENDATIONS

THAT Report No. IES16-066 be received; and

THAT the “Honouring Our Veterans” Banner Program be approved.

PURPOSE OF THE REPORT

This report seeks Council approval of the proposed “Honouring Our Veterans” Banner
Program.

BACKGROUND

The Aurora Canadian Legion is asking for this endorsement of their “Honouring Our
Veterans” Banner program. The program can assist in engaging our local community in
honouring and remembering local veterans from the Town of Aurora.

The banners would be printed with the picture of a local veteran and then installed on
the Town’s flag banner poles for six (6) weeks commencing October 1, 2016, until their
removal on or about November 12, 2016. The banner poles are located in the
downtown core along Yonge Street with forty-four (44) banner poles to be utilized.

COMMENTS

The Legion would administer the sponsorship applications and coordinate all aspects of
the program, and asks that the Town of Aurora endorse this program and provide
assistance with the installation and removal of banners along the Yonge and Wellington
Streets corridor. The Legion has also requested that assistance be provided in the
promotion of the program by directing all interested parties to contact the Legion.
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Fred Tilston V.C.
Second World War—Army

Honoured by

RCL BR 385

Attachment 1
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